
 
From: Cheri Smith  
Sent: Tuesday, June 16, 2015 10:08 AM 
To: Angela Budde 
Subject: FW: tue meeting 

 
Can you please post. 
 
From: Purpleprincesskw@aol.com [mailto:Purpleprincesskw@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 10:10 AM 
To: Billy Wardlow; cwalker@keywestcity.com; Craig Cates; Cheri Smith; Johnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov; 
James K. Scholl; Jimmy Weekley; Clayton Lopez; Mark Rossi; pmclauch@cityofkeywest-fl.gov; Shawn D. 
Smith; Tony Yaniz; cfv12554@aol.com 
Cc: Keywestquestions@yahoo.com 
Subject: tue meeting 

 
Dear Mayor and Commissioners: 
  
I ask you all to vote NO resolution 2 regarding banning smoking. 
  
 Yes I am a smoker and last I checked it's still legal. 
  
We are a strong tourist destination. European travel is also a large part of this and  they are  smokers. 
  
Bars a strong tax base  industry in this city and most are smokers. 
  
With tourism already down leave this alone. 
  
Key West is becoming so "cookie cut" 
  
We do not have the revenue to have the enforcement on real legal issues, who is gonna do this one? 
  
Stop wasting our money with your time spent on things like this . You all have more important issues. 
  
Thank you 
Barbara Ramey 
644 United St Apt 3 
KW since 1992 
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